
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
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10th May 2024                                                    LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Our next Gold Award Assembly will be on FRIDAY 17th May. 
 
Year 6 will be taking their KS2 SATs tests next week from Monday to Thursday. The children seem relaxed and 
well prepared. Please ensure that they have a restful weekend and arrive on time at school each day. The 
tests must be taken on the scheduled day and cannot be rescheduled if missed. 
 
I pleased to say that we are entering all of Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 into the Small Schools’ Athletics 
Competition on 20th May 2024. The competition is a Saffron Lane Stadium. We are able to fund the transport 
there and back from Sports Premium and it is in normal school time so no reply slip is needed. The children 
need to arrive promptly on 20th and bring a packed lunch.  Spectators are allowed at the event if you want to 
come and watch from the Stands. Please let us know if you intend to come along and watch. 
 
PTFA regarding Uniforms - We are pleased to let you know that school uniform will now be available from 
Hole in the Wall in Hinckley and also available online https://learninstyle.co.uk/collections/thurlaston-ce-
aided-primary-school  
Ties can only be purchased from the school office.  
If anyone still owes any money for uniform, please can this be paid as soon as possible.  
We would like to thank Vikki for all her hard work and time in sorting out uniform over the past years.  
 
 
Advance Notice- Thurlaston Village Carnival is on 22nd June. Children from the school will be taking part in 
country dancing and the choir. A letter will be sent out soon to the choir and class 1 and class 2. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Provisional Dates 
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
20/05/24 – Small Schools Athletics 
21/05/24 - Black Country Museum Class 4 
03/07/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
 
 

 
 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea (under review) 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 


